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IMPORTANT NOTICE -TV LICENSING 
Please be aware that East Antrim U3A does not hold, or 

intend to hold, a TV licence for 12 Nelson Street, 

Carrickfergus. The TV Licensing authority issue letters to new 

premises to inform them that without a valid licence it is 

“Unlawful for any person while on the premises to plug 

in and watch or record live TV programmes on any 

channel, or to download or watch BBC programmes on 

iPlayer. 

This could be any device (belonging to EAU3A or the 

personal device of an individual) including a TV, desktop 

computer, laptop, mobile phone, tablet, games console, 

digital box or DVD/VHS recorder.” 

The Committee wish to bring this information to the 

attention of each member and visitor who attends 12 Nelson 

Street so that EAU3A remain compliant with TV Licensing 

legislation. 

 


